
THE RWANDAN CANADIAN COMMUNITY
OF HAMILTON

Hamilton, February 10th, 2018
Hamilton Police Services
155 King William St
Hamilton, ON L8N 4C1

Dear Chief of Police Eric Girt;

It has been a tradition for many years that the Rwandan Canadian Community of
Hamilton organizes the annual commemoration of the 1994 genocide against the
Tutsi of Rwanda that claimed the lives of more than one million Rwandans, over the
course of one hundred of history’s darkest days.

The year 2018 marks the 24th commemoration, an important occasion to remember
the lives that were lost, show solidarity to the survivors and unite to ensure it never
happens again, in Rwanda or anywhere else.

The Rwandan Canadian Community of Hamilton would like to invite you to
participate in our upcoming special commemorative program, which will take place
on April 2V, 2018. Please find attached the poster of the event and the detailed
program will follow.

We very much hope that you will be able to join us as we honor the memory
of victims of the genocide against the Tutsi of Rwanda, and renew our commitment
to Never Again.

Please feel free to contact me via email at rwacomhamilton@gmail.com to confirm
your attendance or for any further details.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,\\

Jean Gacinya

The Office of the Chief of Police

President


